Call for Submissions for the Chapel Hill Design Award

The Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, seeks submissions for the Chapel Hill Design Award - to recognize
exemplary, recently completed contributions to the built environment within the Chapel Hill jurisdictional
limits. Projects of any scale and type will be considered for this award, and should have been completed within
the last five years.

Submissions shall be made electronically to the Chapel Hill Design Award e-mail account.

Submissions must include name or address of the project, a brief statement why it should be considered for
the Chapel Hill Design Award, and two to seven photos. If known, the following information may be included:
names of owner, developer, and design team, date of Certificate of Occupancy.

Submissions are due by July 31, 2019.

One Chapel Hill Design Award may be awarded per year. One or more Honorable Mentions may be awarded
per year if there are additional eligible projects deserving recognition. If none of the eligible projects is deemed
worthy of a Design Award, no Design Award may be awarded.

The Design Award will be announced per CDC resolution to the Town Council at a Council meeting in the Fall of
2019. Certificates will be issued to the recipients of the Design Award and any Honorable Mention. A plaque
may be provided for display at the winning project.

Community Design Commission, Town of Chapel



